CITY OF DISTRICT HEIGHTS

2000 MARBURY DRIVE
DISTRICT HEIGHTS, MARYLAND 20747-2399

SEP 20 2012

TELEPHONE: (301) 336-1402
FAX: (301) 350-3660

The Honorable Congresswoman Donna Edwards,

The Mayor and Staff at the City of District Heights would like to thank you for
your recent visit to our community during your “Economic Development Tour”.
Your visit to our community spurred enthusiasm in the local commercial district
and further connected the Urban Planning and Community Development Team
with local small business leaders, further allowing our team to share additional
resources and knowledge. We sincerely appreciate your efforts to support our
community on our path to future growth and sustainable development.

The City of District Heights agrees with you that small business development is
important in our community and was very proud to show you the progress we have
made with our Commercial District Revitalization Plan. Taking into account the
Congresswoman’s continued support in our revitalization efforts over the years, the
members of the Community Development and Urban Planning Team in the City of
District Heights would like to request a formal meeting with the Congresswoman
and / or her representatives to discuss in further detail the future of the City of
District Heights Economic and Community Development endeavors.

In closing, we appreciate your continued support over the years and look forward
to meeting with you soon to discuss further economic and community development
goals.

Sincerely,

Honorable J amQWalls Ir.

ayor, City of District Heights




